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June 24, 2025 
 
 
The Gratiot County Opioid Advisory Steering Committee has completed the process of reviewing 
proposals for funding for the first round of Opioid Settlement Dollars distribution in Gratiot County.   
The proposals being considered align with the Gratiot County’s Opioid Strategy and are allowable 
activities as outlined in the National Opioid Settlement Exhibit E.  The awards will cover a period of 16 
months and the total amount is within the expected allocation available for 18 years.   
 
 
Recommendation 
The Gratiot County Opioid Advisory Steering Committee recommends that the Opioid Settlement 
Dollars be awarded to the following recipients for the period August 1, 2025, through December 31st 
2026.  The proposals meet the Gratiot County’s Opioid Strategy and align with allowable uses as 
outlined in the National Opioid Settlement - Exhibit E document. 
 
 
 

 
 


